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Parent-Teacher Conference Days

January 8, 2018
Dear Parents,

We are delighted to invite you to attend our Parent
Teacher Conferences to be held in January this
year. PTCs are offered to provide you the
opportunity to briefly discuss your child’s progress
with teachers. Due to limited time and large
number of parents, teachers will only be able to
spend 10 minutes with you. If you feel that you
need a longer time, a follow up meeting can be
scheduled at a later date.

Days for PTC are:

- Wednesday, Jan. 24 from 1 p.m.to 5 p.m.
Students dismissed at 12:00 noon

- Thursday, Jan. 25 from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m.
Students dismissed at 12:00 noon.

Please attend at your designated time

Best Regards,

KG Administration
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